
Carcroft Primary Summer Fayre

Wednesday 19th July 2023

2.00pm

We hope you can all make our Summer Fayre this year! The children are so
excited about it!

Please collect your children from their classroom doors at 2pm. As
soon as you collect your children you will be able to make your way

round to the Summer Fayre which will be held on the back playground
and the dinning hall. Please enter via the white doors on the back

playground to access the hall.

There will be many stalls and activities for everyone, including:

· Cake stall – biscuits starting from 50p

· Sweet stall – A variety of sweets starting at 10p per item

· Guess the number of marshmallows in the jar – 50p per guess, with the
chance to win the marshmallows!

· Bric ‘a’ Brac tombola - £1 for 4 tickets

· Bouncy Castle - £1 for 5 minutes

· Soak the teacher! 50p per go

· Face Painting - £2/£1

· Glitter Tattoos £1

And many more……

We hope you can join us and help us raise funds for school.

Thank you in anticipation of your support. We hope to see you all there!


